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5. Specialist multidisciplinary team diabetic foot clinics 
 
NMH Response: 
People with diabetic foot ulceration are referred to the Vascular service for urgent review by the 
Nurse Practitioner with diabetes and vascular special interest, whom liaises with other providers 
(joint clinic reviews are beneficial, mostly with orthopaedics or orthotic) for investigation and 
appropriate treatment.  This Model of Care is adjusted to meet the high prevalence of peripheral 
arterial disease alongside the available vascular skill set. 
 
6. Designated Charcot foot clinics 
 
NMH Response: 
People with Charcot foot disorders can be referred to outpatient clinic services for assessment 
and treatment, and suspected new onset Charcot foot can be referred to Orthopaedics or the 
Diabetic foot clinic. 
 
7. Hyperbaric oxygen therapy 
 
NMH Response: 
We do not provide this therapy. 
 
8. Vascular services for diabetic foot disease 
 
NMH Response: 
We receive referrals from any community provider, and a known patient can self-refer. 
 
 
This response has been provided under the Official Information Act 1982.  You have the right to 
seek an investigation by the Ombudsman of this decision.  Information about how to make a 
complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or free phone 0800 802 602.  If you 
have any questions about this decision please feel free to email our OIA Coordinator 
OIArequest@nmdhb.govt.nz 
 
I trust that this information meets your requirements.  NMH, like other agencies across the state 
sector, supports the open disclosure of information to assist the public’s understanding of how 
we are delivering publicly-funded healthcare.  This includes the proactive publication of 
anonymised Official Information Act responses on our website from 10 working days after they 
have been released.  If you feel that there are good reasons why your response should not be 
made publicly available, we will be happy to consider. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
 
Lexie O’Shea 
Chief Executive 
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